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Beach Street CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 
Esteemed brethren at Beach Street, 
 
My February 2021 Newsletter reads to some degree like my January Newsletter. We are exceedingly 
grateful to God for His love, mercy, and care. We are blessed beyond measure by God – and by you at 
Beach Street. Thanks so much for your fellowship in the gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 

• As a family, we survived the 2021 Arctic Cold Front! It was a challenge in many ways, but we 
remain grateful to God for His care. We experienced the loss of electrical power and water at the 
very beginning, but the last three days were better. In many of my travels into the Caribbean, 
Central and South America, power outages are common – but not the freezing temperatures.   

 

• As to my foreign preaching trip and work in February, I had no choice but to postponed it. Also, 
the elders of the New Caney church moved our gospel meeting to March 7th-12th. 

 

• Sadly, the Fry Road building suffered extensive water damage due to several pipes bursting. 
Repair work is under way and we are presently meeting on the Lord’s Day and Wednesday nights. 

 
As to the rest of my plans and work: 
  

• Lima, Peru: Ivan Palomino and I are still waiting to hear from the Peruvian officials as to when 
we will be allowed to fly into Lima and work with the local churches in Lima.  Currently, the month 
of April looks favorable.  

 

• Santo Domingo & Mexico City: One will come first and then the next one. Again, it all depends 
on the renewed restrictions and the decisions of the different churches. 

 

• Teaching Thru Media: I enjoy working with several platforms among brethren in Spain, Costa 
Rica, and Nicaragua. However, it does not come close to the personal – face to face – teaching 
that I have done for some 60 years. Work that many brethren like you continue to make possible. 

 
I ask for your continued prayers and support. Pray that God continue to bless you and yours richly. 
 
In Christ, 
Ruben C. Amador 
 
 rcamador@gmail.com                                                                               713.416.8006 
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